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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From:  Galen Jones, CILIP Representative 
Subject:  Discussion paper: Mixture of work level and manifestation level in 

RDA 2.3.2.6 (Collective Title and Titles of Individual Contents), 
Optional Additions	
  

 
 
CILIP thanks DNB for its discussion paper.  
 
CILIP accepts the discussion paper, albeit with some concern about the 
references to the MARC environment. CILIP feels there needs to be an aim for 
full FRBR implementation.  
 
In response to the questions posed, CILIP agrees that there are conceptual 
problems connected with the optional additions in RDA. Secondly, CILIP 
suggests that alternative strategies be considered.  

 
 
	
  


